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To whom this may concern, and I hope all are concerned who are aware of the 

critical funding that is needed to help the all too many vulnerable, abused, neglected 

children in our midst. 

 

I ask of you to continue to fund VOCA since without these funds, these abused and 

neglected children wouldn’t have a chance of receiving the help they need to be able 

to grow up into healthy and thriving adults. 

 

They may not be your children or grandchildren at this time, but life can change for 

any one of them also, needing assistance and love from people such as you who 

care. 

 

Thank you for reading this and for continuing VOCA funding. 

 

A committed CASA volunteer. 

Dorise Treiger 


